With this bill, requiring boats thats are towing water sports like wakeboarding, and wake surfing to a small zone where that is the
only place to do those activities is not smart. There are too many people wanting to waste surf and wake board and having a small
designated spot is going to be too congested and cause accidents. Instead of having the freedom the wake surf and wakeboard
where we please like inner tubing and water skiing can, it requires us to haul our boat to a significant amount of distance to reach
the zone where we can wake surf and wake board. It is not a good use of the river, and is uncalled for.



